
 

 
 

 

Invitation to the awareness event on Implementation of the legislation on mutual 

recognition of  professional qualifications 

Marriott Hotel, October 19th 

 

 

Dear, 

Within the IPA project "Implementation of the Legislation on Mutual Recognition of 

Professional Qualifications", a project financed by the European Union, Lattanzio Group, in 

cooperation with the Ministry of Education and Science, organizes an awareness event 

on the reforms and harmonization with the EU Acquis the country has to undergo to 

implement the legislation on mutual recognition of  professional qualifications - Directives 

36/05/EC and 55/13/EC, with the title:  

“Towards free movement of professionals” 

Implementing the Mutual Recognition of Professional Qualifications 

 

The event will take place on the 19th of October 2017 at the Marriott Hotel in Skopje.  

We would like to kindly invite you to take part in this awareness event. 

Please send us your confirmation of participation via email 

(ananieva@lattanziokibs.com) or via phone (+38926091111) no later than Monday, 9 

October 2017.  

An additional agenda will be sent to You near this date. 

We will be honored and pleased to have You there. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Giovanni Mastrandrea 

Lattanzio Advisory, Project Director 

 
 


